
From: Donna Mcgreal  

Sent: Saturday, October 3, 2015 4:28 PM 

To: judi.partridge@hamilton.ca  

Cc: matthew.green@hamilton.ca ; maria.pearson@hamilton.ca ; Brenda Johnson  

Subject: Nikola Tesla Epressway 

  

Planning Committee. 

 Judi Partridge ( Chair ) 

 Hello Committee 

 On Sept. 4 2014 at GIC meeting NETC presented a proposal to committee on NETC  

strategic partnership with City of Hamilton . 

1) NTEC Priorities, (name a significant road , erect statue , awards/scholarships etc. ) 

2) Strategic Partnerships with HWDSB /McMaster 

3)City of Hamilton will Benefit 

This is only a  summary of NETC  proposal with no cost to Hamilton Taxpayers . 

I summit a question to NETC ,  is naming a significant expressway if approved by 

planning committee the  first step ?  Is NETC committed to follow up on their strategic 

plan ? 

  

There is no significant benefit to Hamilton with name recognition of Nikola Tesla 

Expressway if commitment by NETC on their proposal at GIC meeting Sept. 4 2014. 

I would suggest to planning committee to ask NETC is their plan to promote Nikola 

Tesla with partnerships as they suggested ,  if not what’s the  point of name recognition. 

  

Please consider these my written comments and questions to committee . I look forward 

to hearing from you. 

  

Respectfully ,      John McGreal 
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